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FIRE ON TORBRAM ROAD

	

Caledon Fire crews we dispatched at approximately 1:45 a.m. Tuesday morning to a house fire on Torbram Road South of King

Street. Caledon Fire and Emergency Services reports that on arrival, fire crews saw flames on the roof at the rear of the house.

Crews initially started an interior fire attack and search of the house. The fire advanced quickly through the roof and crews had to

withdraw from the house and changed to a defensive fire attack. The house sustained extensive fire damage. Crews were working at

the scene throughout the night. There are no report of injuries.Photo by Bill Rea
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